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Comments: To Whom it may concern,

 

I support the FOCCC south fork project in many ways.  I feel it will be a safer and better managed area with the

improvements that are proposed in the current plan.  This plan should also help the local businesses that are

struggling through a horrible year with little tourism or income.  I have always felt that well organized and thought

out progress is the best we can ever hope for.    I wish we would see more projects around our country as well

thought out as this one.  Bob Ashley  Director Chiricahua Desert Museum

 


